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Co-operation 

‘Love thy neighbour’  
 
I hope you all had a lovely half term break – it 
certainly went very quickly but it was great to 
spend some quality time with my family and 
friends.  
 
This half term the whole school value is co-
operation. This is one of the most important 
Christian values that ensure our children have a 
successful and happy experience at school.  
 
During this term we will be looking at the 
relationships we have with each other within 
the school family of St Giles and how we co-
operate with each other. 
 
In the holidays I received a letter from the 
Pontefract Food Bank thanking you all for the 
generous donations you made at the harvest 
festival.  Thank you all again for your support. 
 
Have a lovely ‘bonfire’ weekend, 
 

Mr Grace 
 

 
 
 
 

Bonfire Night 
 

Bonfires and firework displays are lots 
of fun, but fire and fireworks can be 

really dangerous if you don't use them 
properly. 

Please make sure that you all stay safe 
this weekend and follow the firework 
safety code. We will be talking to our 

children in class about how to stay safe 
too! 

Enjoy your night! 
 

 
 

Update to contact details  
 

You will all shortly be receiving a letter 
requesting your contact details. It is vitally 

important that your contact details are correct 
and up to date just in case we need to contact 
you in an emergency. Please you can ensure 

these letters are returned to school as soon as 
possible. Thank you. 

 
 

 

Headteacher’s Award 
Sycamores - Harry D 

He has shown greater independence and confidence. He 
has been trying very hard at writing with finger spaces. 

Pines Class - Andre A 

Andre this week has shown a great attitude towards his 
learning. He has been very focussed on his own work but 
has also been kind and supportive of other children in the 

class. Keep up the great work! 

Hollies - Riley H 
For showing excellent reasoning skills in maths. 

Willows- Eva L 
For returning back to school with a great attitude towards 
her learning and having a go at all challenges no matter 

how big or how small. 

Hawthorns – Phoebe D 
For making a real effort to concentrate on her work and 

trying her best. 

Maples - Freya D 
Freya has stood out as being a very, very sensible member 

of the class. She always co-operates with her peers and 
makes good choices towards her learning. 

Palms  - Esme R 
For coming back after half term with a fantastic attitude to 

her work and a mature, positive, growth mindset. 

Oaks - Rebeka S 
For being a consistently helpful, kind and wonderful class 
member. She is a delight to have around and we are very 

grateful to have her. 
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